Public Notice of a Budget Hearing

The King County Commissioners’ Court will have a Public
Hearing on the 2025-2026 Proposed Budget Monday
August 25, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. at the King County
Courthouse.

The 2025-2026 King County Budget will be
adopted the same day after this Hearing.

Signed on August 4th, 2025

Duane Daniel
King County Judge



